
Comment Letter Responses 

June 2018 2823 Newland Sierra Final EIR 

I-417 Eric Weitz 

I -417-1 The commenter explains that they are writing in support of the Project. The 

commenter thanks Newland for its outreach effort in the past 5 years and states that 

there were numerous planning workshops and 17 community organization meetings. 

The comment states that the applicant reached out to countless stakeholders, business 

chambers, rotaries, and advisory groups, and the project is a culmination of input 

from the community, businesses and residents. The comment states that the Project 

should not be undermined by a few minority voices, when the Project has come so far 

to get where it is today.  

The County acknowledges the comment and notes it expresses the opinions of the 

commenter, and does not raise an issue related to the adequacy of any specific section 

or analysis of the Draft EIR. The County will include the comment as part of the 

Final EIR for review and consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final 

decision on the project. No further response is required or necessary.  
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